
To: Munster Town Council 

From: Stephen F. Scheckel, Chief of Police 

CC: Wendy Mis, Clerk Treasurer 

Date: February 19, 2024 

Re: Memorandum of Understanding with Superior Ambulance 

The Munster Police Department wishes to enter into an agreement with Superior Ambulance 
Services to treat the department’s K-9’s in the event of injury in the line of duty.  The agreement 
states Superior will provide Advance Life Support and transportation to a designated treatment 
center based on IC 16-31-13-1.  The services performed to transport the K-9 will be the 
responsibility of the Town of Munster and billed at the rate of $900.00 per call. The Board of 
Safety, at their February 15, 2024 meeting, voted unanimously to recommend the Town Council 
approve the MOU with Superior Ambulance.  

Recommendation 

Authorize Town Council President Dave Nellans to sign the Memorandum of Understanding with 
Superior Ambulance Services to supply lifesaving care and transportation to the Munster Police 
Department’s K-9’s if required.   

 

 


